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To accommodate changes in the housing market and better capitalize on opportunities to meet the needs of 

eligible communities within the NSP1 requirements, the Massachusetts Department of Housing and 

Community Development (DHCD) proposes to make several adjustments to the original NSP1 Substantial 

Amendment.   

 

In accordance with NSP requirements, DHCD has posted the draft changes to the Substantial Amendment 

in order to provide opportunity for public comment.  The proposed Amended Plan for the Neighborhood 

Stabilization Program is available on DHCD’s website, at www.mass.gov/dhcd.  

 

Interested parties should feel free to submit comments through December 28, 2009, in writing or via email, 

directly to DHCD.  Comments may be directed to: Mark Siegenthaler, Community Development Manager, 

DHCD, 100 Cambridge St, Suite 300, Boston, MA 02114 or mark.siegenthaler@state.ma.us.   
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